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with the Birth of a School-Based, Evidence-Based Research Publication—
the launch of Research MI in HK, Asia, and the World.

Research MI will be launched as a new educational research journal in December 2020. It is evidence-based 
and will be the precursor of the more systematic, gifted education, and multiple intelligences (MI) publication in 
Hong Kong.  What are we to share with the educators in the field? 

By all means, Research MI will be all about the schooling and MI, education practices in Hong Kong, Asia and 
the world. G.T. College, being the first school to promote gifted education and MI must take the lead to publish 
our frontline teachers’ and school administrators’ reflections on MI teaching, learning, and management, as 
well as to generate, to apply, and to analyze the MI data collected for the enhancement of gifted and quality 
education. 

We see our roles as the educator-researchers who need to enlighten our witty learners and inspire our devoted 
comrades in the field of education. We see the needs to explore, improve, and reflect on our global-local 
perspective, teaching experiences, methodologies, and outcomes pertaining to nurturing our students of various 
levels of giftedness and in the diverse domains in MI. 

Supported by the Hong Kong Education Bureau via the DSS scheme, G.T. College has its orientation and divine 
mission in gifted and quality education as well as the further development of MI. We are to explore, encourage, 
and envisage the more potential impact of MI teaching and the more effective practices for gifted learners whose 
needs are no less than the disabled students who need extraordinary guidance. 

With the brilliant arrays of achievements of our students, G.T. College has made a choice to share its ground 
data and insiders’ stories via making a detour into publishing the first MI journal—Research MI.  Our target 
audience are educators, parents, and policy-makers, both in Hong Kong and worldwide. The journal was initiated 
by the Hong Kong education sector and we welcome papers, articles, and news briefs from institutions in Hong 
Kong, Asia, and worldwide. Please update our readers what you have done recently in MI.

Welcome on board, school administrators, teachers, parents, government officials, and students!  Let’s celebrate 
what really count to educators and in education.  

To Research MI.  To Hong Kong.  To the Global Village.  Bon Voyage! 

                    
                                       
Professor Rex Li and Dr. Clara Cheng
Co-Editors-in-Chief 

P.S. For article submission, please leave a message to Dr. Clara Cheng, 
Editor-in-Chief, and send your article together with your CV to 
researchmi@gtcollege.edu.hk

Where Success Begins...
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